
UAF North Campus Subcommitt@ oܙ usion, so meeting notes were emailed out to the

North Campus Subcommittee membership on November 7, 2022.

Manager’s Report
● Fall Classes on North Campus Calendar
● Trails moved to winter-only activities; lights are on
● Grooming updated on website
● Sinkhole north of T-Field filled

Other
● North Campus Plan Update - MPC recommendation sent to Chancellor to include a plan

update and funding request
● Student for NCS - if you know anyone interested, send their name to Mark
● Kellie Fritze representing North Campus on Master Planning Committee


